
              
Five Liver Company  5 Milk Street P.O. Box 7525 Portland, ME  04112 (207) 879-1671 
 
 
 
October 19, 2017 
 
 
Andrew Page 
GCP Portland LLC 
PO Box 7098 
Portsmouth, NH  03802 
 
Re: 145 Marginal Way, Portland, Maine 
 
Dear Drew, 
 
Five Liver Company, owner at 145 Marginal Way in Portland, Maine, has reviewed the T|W Design drawings dated 
April 12, 2017, containing drawings originally issued June 27, 2017, with revision dates July 14, 2017, and related 
documents (collectively, the “Drawings”), all attached hereto. 
 
Section 4.2 of the Lease, as amended, between Five Liver Company and GCP Portland, LLC requires Landlord’s 
review of alterations.  Landlord hereby consents to Tenant proceeding with the alterations described in the 
Drawings, subject to the addotional conditions in the  “BK Planeet Fitness renovation plan notes” inlcuded in the 
Drawings,and subject to the following additional conditions: 

1. subject to the requriement that Tenant shall not cut, bore or trench  “into or through any floor, roof or 
buildng structure” without prior separate written consent from Landlord (rather than only “through” the 
same, as stated on page 1 of TW Design’s attached plans),  and  

2. subject to the additioanl requriement that subject to strutural review: The second floor concrete slab & 
metal decking may be drilled to install railing per detail 2/A1.2, but that Tenant shall not drill into or 
through any structurtal steel (rather than only” through the same) without prior separate written consent 
from Landlord. 
 

 
Any deviation from the drawings shall be reveiwed and approved by Landlord prior to proceeding with any such 
deviation. 
 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
Peter Quesada  
vp 
 
 


























